
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

I got a chance to catch up with my Thursday classes & Preschool 4’s this
week. K Prep & Preschool 4’s read “Stick & Stone: Best Friends Forever” and

talked about how even though we’re different we can all be friends. 1st
and 2nd continue to work on managing big feelings. This week we focused

on how to handle making mistakes. 5th grade worked in small groups
using empathy to identify problems in school and how different people
are impacted. This is the first step to their end goal of making a positive

change in their school community. 6th grade shared qualities they
respect in friends. It’s always a good reminder to treat others how we want

to be treated. 6th graders also began planning for another visit to Villa
Marie at the end of March.

This Week with Mrs. Kelly
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When there is incidental billing, such
as field trips or special events, you

need to go into FACTS and pay for it.
It does not come out of your account

automatically.

Monday will be a Spirit Day, which is
any St. Edith shirt and any bottoms
(no leggings). $1 donation will go
towards our charity for March is

Reading Month: Seedlings for
Children. Classrooms will also have

jars for students to bring in their
change for Lenten almsgiving, and
the proceeds will also go towards

Seedlings for Children. 

April lunch orders are open!

UpdatesReminders
 Uniform reminders for next year:
light blue polos will no longer be
permitted. Girls in K-4 must wear
the jumper; skirts will be for 5-8.

Educational Outfitters and Tommy
Hilfiger are both acceptable

choices for uniform purchasing.

Grandparents Day is Wednesday, April 2nd!
Students will sit with their grandparents at

Mass. Afterwards, there will be refreshments
in the social hall, and classrooms will have

activities. 7th and 8th graders will be leaving
to go to Divine Child for the musical.

Grandparents should arrive at the church
starting at 8:30 and expect to leave around
11. Students are NOT to leave for lunch with

grandparents. 

https://www.seedlings.org/
https://www.seedlings.org/
https://detroit.educationaloutfitters.com/find-my-school/st-edith-catholic-school/
https://www.globalschoolwear.com/
https://www.globalschoolwear.com/


We are so very grateful for all the efforts
of SEPA, the auction committee, and all
of the attendees! The proceeds will go

towards new teacher laptops, new
teacher docking stations, and new
computers for the computer lab.

Remaining money will go towards
server upgrades and software!



Link to school calendar
SCRIP Physical Card Order Dates are due in
RaiseRight by 3PM on 2nd Friday of each month:
March 14, April 11, May 9.
No school for PK, K Prep, and Kindergarten ONLY
on Friday, March 7th!
See March is Reading Month calendar attached
to the email!

Sign up for lunch duty for the week of March 3rd, 2025
PK, K Prep, and Kindergarten
1st-8th grade

Fish Fry is coming! Here is the Sign Up Genius!

https://www.stedithschool.com/explore/about-us-2/school-calendar
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-55402684-kindergarten
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-55402915-1stthru
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849A9A72DA5F94-54279992-preparing




Fish Fry Dessert Schedule 

March 7th 

March 14th 

March 21st 

March 28th 

April 4th 

April 18th
Drop off all donations at
the parish hall. 

 

All Grades 

PS4/PS3 

K-Prep 

Kindergarten 

3rd 

8th 

1st 

2nd 

4th 

5th 

7th 

 

All Grades 

Each Lenten season, the families of St. Edith Catholic School are asked to
provide baked goods/desserts for each Friday Fish Fry. All desserts should
be dropped off either the Thursday before or Friday of Fish Fry. A table or
cart will be outside of the school office to collect the desserts. If you are
dropping off on Friday after 3 pm, please take your dessert directly to the 
parish hall. Desserts can be store bought or homemade. 

April 11th 6th All Grades 

Date Grade Grade 



Mercy High School
Catholic College Preparatory School Educating Women Who Make a Difference 

OPEN
HOUSE

Take a student-led tour and discover
the benefits of a Mercy Education.

MEET
MERCY

6th & 7th grade families are invited to 
join us for an Admissions presentation.

https://www.mhsmi.org/admissions/open-house
https://www.mhsmi.org/admissions/open-house
https://www.mhsmi.org/admissions/open-house
https://www.mhsmi.org/admissions/open-house





